NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 15.02.2005

The RUA reports that the COLLECTING SOCIETY ELK (reg. - code 10271198), whose address is the
Municipality of Mdniste, Vérmaa, has submitted an application on 14.02.2005 for a permit to use the
Koemetsa hunting area. The area where the Koemetsa is hunted is situated in the municipalities of
Moniste, Varstu and Antsla. The Jahilhistu ELK involves 28 hunters in the exploitation of Koemetsa's
hunting area. The application is available in the Foreign Environment Service, flock number 17a, Véru,
tel. 786 8362. Proposals and observations shall be submitted to the rural environmental service in writing
or by e-mail to the kkt@mv.werro.ee address within two weeks of the date of publication of the notice in
the Official Journal of the



